MMT

MARITIME METRO TRANSIT

915 S. 11th Street, Manitowoc, WI 54220-5965

May 31, 2017

To: Lee Kummer, Public Infrastructure Committee Chair
From: Jim Muenzenmeyer, Buildings and Grounds / Transit Division Manager

Re. Refinishing the gymnasium floor at the Armory

The wood gymnasium floor in the Armory is in need of refinishing. The floor is 33 years old and has
never been sanded down to the bare wood and re-sealed. Rather, City maintenance personnel and
sometimes the roller rink operators have re-coated it on a yearly basis.

There are a few improvements that we’d like to take care of at this time such as adding pickle ball field
markers and recessed volleyball pole sockets. '

| have had a difficult time getting estimates but did recieve one from the same company who installed
the floor back in 1984. | am meeting with a second contractor on Monday, May 5%,

| should be able to have the second estimate by the time of your next meeting. |1 am asking that you
consider taking up this topic at your next Public Infrastructure Committee meeting for discussion and
possible action.

Thank you —Jim

cc. Dan Koski, Director of Public Infrastructure.
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